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Good morning Ms. Stryker,
 
Per your conversation during the Legislative Hearing this morning, should you wish to pay the
pending Vacant Building fee assessment you can do so online here:
https://eproperty.logis.org/stpaul/assessments/list?pid=352923330051
 
Otherwise, this goes before the Council Public Hearing on 1/24/24 (information to testify is on the
same letter alerting you of your Legislative Hearing), and if left unpaid would be assessed to the
2025 property taxes.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions,
Joanna
 
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
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